July 10, 2013

					
Mr. Steven King				
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW
PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  	Notice Verification Re: Docket TC-131279
		d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077
Dear Mr. King:
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]As per WAC 480-30-321 we are verifying that a Notice to Customers:

[bookmark: _GoBack]a) Has been posted in each vehicle, at each passenger facility and on our web site.
b) Posted July 10, 2013.
c) Copy of Notice was filed July 9, 2013 and updated today with this transmittal letter.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,


John J. Solin
Member, LLC
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone
360-323-8894 Fax
